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Solid waste transporters who file Disclosure Statements, meet the Solid Waste Licensing 
requirements, and pass an Integrity Review by the New Jersey State Police and Attorney 
General's Office receive an approved "license" to transport solid waste in New Jersey known 
as an A-901 License.  A requirement of the license is that all A-901 applicants, licensees, and 
Second Level business entities are required to submit an annual update of their business 
concern disclosure statement no later than November 1st each year.  Failure to complete 
and submit the annual update may result in the termination of the A-901 license or 
application.  Each year a reminder notice is sent to those businesses or individuals who have 
failed to submit their annual update; based on resource constraints the reminder notices can 
no longer be sent.   

 
What Should I Do? 

 
If you have not already submitted your annual update download the form at 
http://www.state.nj.us/dep/dshw/a901/a901frms.htm and submit the completed form to: 
 
Department of Law & Public Safety 
Division of Law 
25 Market Street 
A-901 Unit,    PO Box 093 
Trenton NJ 08625-0093 
 

Whom should I contact with questions? 
 
Please contact the A-901 Unit with any questions at 609-292-6018 or Fax: 609-341-5031  
You may email questions only to  a901mail@dol.lps.state.nj.us    Please note that no 
attachments will be accepted via email. 
 
Department of Law & Public Safety 
Division of Law, Environmental Enforcement Section 
25 Market Street 
A-901 Unit, PO Box 093 
Trenton NJ 08625-0093 
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Where can I get more information? 
 
Visit the following Web sites for additional information regarding this advisory: 
 
Additional details and forms: http://www.state.nj.us/dep/dshw/a901/a901frms.htm 
 
Visit the following Web site for general information:  
 
Contact NJDEP: http://www.nj.gov/cgi-bin/dep/contactdep.pl 
 
To comment on this advisory:  
 
http://www.nj.gov/dep/enforcement/survey.html 
 
Please note this advisory is intended to be a summary explanation of a department initiative.  It does not include all 
potentially applicable requirements.  If you have any questions related to compliance with this initiative, please contact the 
number listed above. 
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